Jane Rasely

From: BRIAN BERDAN <bberdan@mac.com>

Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 5:26 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Soundview Drive Lot 5 & 6 RUE & Variance ((PLN50850A RUE & PLN50850A VAR) (PLN50850B RUE

& PLN508508B VAR)

Dear Ms. Hillier,
Please accept my comments on the above projects. There is a reason we have wetland buffers and | don’t believe we
should allow variances to infringe upon them.

Thank you.

Brian Berdan
6450 NE Eagle Harbor Dr.



